
 
From: Strategic Planning Essex <Strategic.Planning@essex.police.uk>  
Sent: 02 May 2023 14:37 
To: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> 
Subject: [External] Consultation response 
 

Reference: UTT/23/0966/PINS 

Address: Land East Of Pines Hill Stansted 

  
Good afternoon 
  
Thank you for providing the opportunity to respond to the above referenced planning application. 
We have reviewed the content of the application have attached for your information, the Essex 
Police considerations to development and infrastructure change which forms part of the 
organisations strategic planning considerations. 
  
As a key emergency service provider, this document outlines information on Essex policing priorities 
and provides initial considerations to development and infrastructure proposals.  
  
If further information or clarification is required, please contact the Strategic Planning team at 
Strategic.Planning@essex.police.uk. 
  
Many thanks and kind regards, 
Strategic Planning Team 
   
Strategic Planning | Operational Change  
Continuous Improvement & Analytics Directorate | Essex Police 
E-mail: Strategic Planning 
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